
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230219.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please can I be provided with the figures for the number of people without a fixed 
abode who have been discharged from hospitals within your trust in the year 2022.   
 
Please can you provide this data in the following way.  
• By annual year for 2022.   
• Please can you provide one figure, taking in the total discharges from 

your NHS trust.  
• Please can I also be provided with the figures for the number of people 

without a fixed abode who were readmitted within six months.  
• Can you please provide this data in the same way as above. 
 
As we are an ambulance service and treat patients on scene and/or transfer them to 
hospital we are unable to respond to your questions on hospital services.   
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Founda  



 

 


